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Mississippi Ethics Commission Statement of Economic Interest – Due On 
or Before May 1, 2009 
 
 Patrice Tate 
 Board Clerk 
 
 
State law requires board members to annually file a Statement of Economic Interest 
form, available from the Mississippi Ethics Commission.  Incumbent office holders must 
file on or before May 1 of each year.  Appointees of offices required to file must submit 
a statement of economic interest form within 30 days of their appointment. 
 
The form has changed for 2009 and you MUST complete the form online on your 
computer BEFORE printing the form.  Then, you sign the statement in the presence of 
a notary public and mail.  DO NOT USE THE OLD FORM.  IF YOU DO – THE FORM 
WILL BE REJECTED. 
 
You can find the new form at  www.ethics.state.ms.us.  You must file this before May 1

st
 

of each year.   
 
I have enclosed information from the MS Ethics Commission regarding the new 
Statement of Economic Interest Form.   
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